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Tuesday 30th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to complete a home learning consultation to gather views and preferences towards 
homework. As we continue to strive towards improving the opportunities available to our children, 
your feedback would be valuable.  

 

Please find attached to the email a Google form that includes a short list of questions. I would 
appreciate if you could take the time to complete the form by Monday 20th May 2024. The 
questions focus on when homework is set, how homework is completed and to enquire about 
access to electronic devices. The responses to the questions will help inform our next steps to 
improve the home learning experience.  

 

Feedback we have received from resources such as Myon, Sumdog and TTRS has been 
incredibly positive and the children have enjoyed using them. We would like to maximise such 
resources to make home learning effective while ensuring that it doesn’t become a negative 
experience. Research completed by the Education Endowment Foundation has shown that 
homework can support a child’s progress by 3 months. We would like to make alterations to 
ensure home learning is a positive experience.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


